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 Transport for NSW acknowledges the Gadigal people as the Traditional Custodians of the lands 
on which we work and pays respect to Elders past and present. 

The NSW Government is committed to 
restoring reliability across the public 
transport network. The Bus Priority 
Infrastructure Program is a rolling 
program that delivers infrastructure 
improvements to address the reliability 
and efficiency of bus services in 
Greater Sydney.  
Transport for NSW is taking steps to improve 
public transport along Broadway and George 
Street by providing a continuous bus lane on one  
of the busiest bus corridors in Sydney. Around 33 
bus routes serve the three (citybound) bus stops 
in this area. There is currently no continuous bus 
lane along this corridor resulting in bus delays. 
The new bus lane will help to improve bus 
reliability and efficiency. 
 

What work are we doing?  
We will install a new bus lane in the second lane 
along Broadway and George Street between 
Mountain Street and Quay Street for buses 
travelling in the citybound direction.  
The bus lane will be in the second lane to make it 
easier and safer for buses to travel towards Pitt 
Street as the majority of buses access Pitt Street 
from George Street. 
 
 
 
 

 
Key features of the project include: 

• Changed bus lane hours with the new bus 
lane operating from 6am to 8pm on 
weekdays and 10am to 6pm on weekends 

• Retaining the existing kerbside bus lane 
between Bay Street and Mountain Street 
in its current position. The hours of this 
bus lane will be updated to be consistent 
with the new bus lane. 

• Combining the two loading zones on 
Broadway between Mountain Street and 
Wattle Street to make one large loading 
zone. The capacity of loading zone and 
street parking will remain the same. 

• Removing the existing kerbside bus lane 
between Wattle Street and Harris Street 
which will be made available for general 
traffic. 
 

What’s next? 
Construction is planned to start in early 2025. We 
will notify the community ahead of construction 
starting. 
 

Want to know more? 
If you would like to sign up for construction 
updates or to speak to us about the upcoming 
changes you can email or call our team.  
For further information on the NSW 
Government’s Bus Priority Infrastructure 
Program, please go to nswroads.work/bpip.
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Location of work area

 

 

Contact us 

 
Project Infoline 1800 684 490 

 

 

 

cbd-and-east@transport.nsw.gov.au 

 

Visit the webpage: 
https://www.transport.nsw.gov.au/broadway-BPIP  

 
For the latest traffic updates: 
Call 132 701, visit livetraffic.com or 
download the app Live Traffic NSW 
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